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Dear Managers of America’s Coasts:

The Wisconsin Coastal Management Program (WCMP) celebrates its 25th anniversary in 2003 with a gift
to the children of our state.  We will soon distribute to every elementary school and public library in
Wisconsin Paddle to the Sea, a classic children's book that illustrates the history, character and
importance of the Great Lakes.  

Paddle to the Sea, by Holling Clancy Holling, follows the adventure of a wooden Indian and canoe as it
travels from the headwaters of Lake Superior through the Great Lakes and into the Atlantic Ocean.
Although Paddle to the Sea won a Caldecott Medal in 1942 (presented annually to the most distinguished
American picture book for children), its images and story hold up well for today’s youth.

This special version of Paddle includes a foreword by Wisconsin Governor Jim Doyle and a classroom
activity developed by the Wisconsin Historical Society.  We believe this project will inspire our children
(and their parents) to enjoy and protect Wisconsin's Great Lakes for many years to come.

Also enclosed please find the 2003 Wisconsin Great Lakes Chronicle.  In its second year, the Chronicle
promotes public awareness of Wisconsin Great Lakes issues, provides a vehicle for experts to educate
public policy and opinion leaders, and creates a historical record of Great Lakes events and perspectives.

The WCMP has a rich history of service to the people of Wisconsin and the coasts they love.  Educational
projects like Paddle to the Sea and the Wisconsin Great Lakes Chronicle improve public understanding of
the challenges we all face as managers of our nation’s coasts.  It is our pleasure to provide these
publications to you, and we welcome your questions and comments.

Sincerely,

Mike Friis
Jim Langdon
Dea Larsen Converse
Travis Olson
Alberto Vargas

mailto:james.langdon@doa.state.wi.us
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